Joan Glase

As someone who lives in the Delaware Valley, I expect the DRBC to be fully transparent in any
changes, rules and procedures involving the river basin. Your new proposal explicityly intends to
shield the public from certain decisions that will affect our lifestyle and health, grant too much
authority to your officers, and prevent us from having input. Shame on you. Your new proposals
are a step backward. The DRBC needs to be one with the community.



